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Comments: I think the USFS should give Perpetua Resources an opportunity to mine the Stibnite region.  It is a

superfund site and they have already begun investing time and energy toward cleaning up the area.  This project

will help clean up legacy toxic waste, provide good-paying jobs, and create a domestic supply of Antimony which

is used for fire suppression and in Ambri's novel grid storage battery.   I urge the USFS to approve this project

expeditiously.


